
PROTECT AFTERSCHOOL
LEGISLATIVE LEADERS

JUST 5 MINUTES OF YOUR TIME COULD HELP
SECURE YOUR CHILD’S AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAM

FOLLOW THESE 3 EASY STEPS:

TEXT “BUDGET” TO 52886
You will immediately receive a reply text with a link to find ways to contact Assembly 
Speaker Rendon and Senate President pro Tempore Atkins to make your voice heard.

TAKE ACTION – CALL AND TWEET
Call and tweet Assembly Speaker Rendon and Senate President pro Tempore Atkins 
to thank them for their leadership and ask them to keep fighting for afterschool in 
budget negotiations with Governor Newsom. We make it so easy you will be surprised 
how quickly you can make a difference.  

SPREAD THE WORD
After taking action, you will receive a link to a program that will make it easy to 
spread the word to your friends to ask them to protect afterschool. 
The more people who take action, the louder our voices will be.

The Governor’s most recent budget proposal slashes $100 million from afterschool. This 15% 
cut would come on top of the 62% cost increases of the last few years, which will combine to 
cause at least 62,563 students to lose afterschool throughout the state.

The Assembly and State Senate are united in their opposition to these cuts, but they need to 
continue hearing from YOU as they finalize budget negotiations with the Governor.  We only 
have a few days to protect the students and families already hit hardest by this devastating 
crisis, so please take action today.

SaveAfterSchoolCA@SaveAfterschlCaSaveAfterSchool.com

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO PROTECT AFTERSCHOOL!

PROGRAMS AND FAMILIES:
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